From: Julie Gibson <gibsonjulie28@yahoo.co.uk>

To: TBI Admin <admin@transitionblackisle.org>

Sent: 21/09/2017 13:09:16

Subject: Food and Growing report for Admin meeting, September



Food and Growing Group report.
We haven't had a food and growing group meeting since the last Admin meeting, and not much to report - apart from highly successful Local Larder website and Launch : thanks to the hard work of Lara and Martin particularly and also Wendy, Peter, Marcia and now Bob and Julie, the website administrators. Brilliant !

It has really been a 'stand alone' project however its focus links it to the Food and Growing Group which is why I'm including it here. Martin, I'm sure, will say more.

I'd hope to hear at some stage some 'after project reflections/ learnings' - eg what went well, what areas of change/development identified :  in relation to a) running the project and b) intern placement - to help and inform future practice. 

Other projects
* Seed Swap and Potato Day Planning Group meetings - arrangements re dates for these meetings in hand. Wendy has managed to find a storage space at a neighbour's for the potato delivery prior to Potato Day - we're not sure if this includes the possibility of storage after the Day. 

* Apple Press coordination - as Bob is dealing with a family emergency and back and fore to Southampton, Anne is acting as the Apple Press coordinator for the next few weeks.. Info on the website been temporarily amended to reflect that, and I'll get a notice out in the newsletter too. 


Last but not least - special thanks to Peter and Marion (and their helpers) for a really enjoyable barbecue (food related ! ) at the end of August, a fitting farewell to Lara, and a great social event. 

Julie 

